MEMORANDUM

TO:
Bonnie Rickert, Board Chair


Board Members
FROM:

Ed Massey, Board Member
DATE:
April 1, 2018
RE:
Parent Camp Conference, Washington DC, April 23, 2018 – Ed Massey
For the board to approve Ed Massey to attend the Parent Camp Conference in Washington DC.  The conference will be held on Monday, April 23, 2018 from 8:30 to 1:40 at the US Department of Education Building.  Mr. Massey estimated travel expenses will be $400.00, flight, meals and taxi.  Registration is free for the event and no hotel will be needed. 
Mr. Massey request the board approve the Parent Camp Conference, as presented.  
